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Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,
Principal, McGill University, 

Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur Currie,

I am writing as Secretary of the 
Rhodes Scholarship Selection Committee for the Province of 
Quebec as I wish to bring to your personal attention the 
fact that though there will be an election towards the end 
of November, and applications are not usually received after 
the 20th of October, I have so far received only one appli­
cation for the next scholarship. I am giving notices in 
the French and English press and also writing to the Regis­
trars of each of the Universities in the Province, inform­
ing them that the time for receiving applications will this 
year be extended till the 11th of November.

The Rhodes Scholarships seem to me 
to offer an opportunity which should be brought to the at­
tention of the young men who are eligible, and I am afraid 
that the fewness of the applications this year results from 
ignorance of the advantages offered by the Scholarship. Mr. 
Beatty and the other members of the Committee would, I know, 
appreciate very much anything that you would care to do per­
sonally to see that McGill men know about the coming election 
and what it means.

Yours sincerely,
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